

## UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY WASHINGTON, D.C. 20460

June 20, 2019

OFFICE OF MISSION SUPPORT

Ben Lieberman Competitive Enterprise Institute 1310 L Street, NW 7th Floor Washington, DC 20005

Dear Mr. Lieberman:

This letter is to provide you with a status update to your Request for Correction (RFC #19001) received by the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) on November 14, 2018. In your RFC, you cite concerns about the quality of the 2014 Bristol Bay Watershed Assessment. The issues you raised are still under consideration by the EPA and relate to ongoing processes.

Sincerely,

Vincia Holloman, Director

Enterprise Quality Management Division Office of Enterprise Information Programs

inua Golloman